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Orientation Program on Understanding NAAC Peer Team Feedback and 

Recommendations 

 

On 18th November 2023, the Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) of Government 

P.G. College, Bazpur, organized an Orientation Program aimed at understanding the 

feedback and recommendations provided by the NAAC Peer Team during their recent 

visit. The session was designed to discuss each criterion evaluated by the peer team, 

identify weaknesses, and outline actionable steps for improvement in preparation for 

future assessments. Dr. Adarsh Kumar Chaudhri, IQAC Coordinator delivered a detailed 

presentation outlining the key recommendations made by the NAAC Peer Team. Each 

criterion was discussed comprehensively, focusing on strengths and weaknesses 

identified during the assessment. The session concluded with remarks from Prof. K.K. 

Pandey, Principal of the college, who emphasized the importance of collective effort in 

implementing the recommendations effectively. He encouraged faculty members to 

remain committed to continuous improvement in teaching and learning processes. 
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